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Leicestershire Society of Rugby Union Referees 
September 2019 

The next members’ meeting takes place on Monday 30 September 2019 

starting at 7.30pm. Louis Massarella will be presenting an interactive 

session on game management. 

 

IF you would like to attend the President’s Lunch please contact Kerrel Wills ASAP. The 

President’s Lunch is always a fantastic occasion with particularly good food. Longcliffe 

Gold Club provides an informal setting which allows you to either get to know fellow 

members better or even catch up with members you haven’t seen in a while!  

 

This year subs are going up, for the 2019-2020 season the new subs are:  

Full member @£15.00 

All Other members and juniors @£10.00 
 
Please dig out your name badges you were provided with and wear them to the 

meeting. 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

Monday 30 September 2019- Members’ meeting Vipers RFC 7pm for 

7.30pm. Peter Bower will be on hand to collect your subs! 

Sunday 27 October 2019- President’s Lunch, more details below!  

 

 EXCHANGES 

Anyone accepting exchange games must travel with any other referees appointed to the same area. 
If for any reason this is not possible you must get agreement to travel separately from the Exchange 
Secretary or Chairman. Confirmation must be sent to the treasurer. Expense claims must be sent 
either by e mail or post to be received within one week of the appointment. These will then be paid 
at that point.  
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Kerrel Wills has great pleasure in inviting you and your partner to his President’s 
Lunch to be held at the Longcliffe Golf Club, Loughborough on Sunday 27th October 
2018 13:00 for 13:30 

Lunch will comprise three courses and conclude with coffee and chocolates.  Tickets 
are £18.50. 

As a gesture, to thank you for your support at the lunch, the Society will provide a 
bottle of red and a bottle of white wine per table to assist wash the meal down. 

  

  

We have use of a private room which is able to cater for 60 people.  

The lunch will be organised in tables of 8 or 10. If you are not in a party that 
completes a table, please indicate who you would like to be seated with and we will 
try our best to accommodate your request. 

As the places are limited to 60 they will be allocated on a ‘first come, first served’ 
basis for applications accompanied by remittance - full payment details are on 
the Menu-Form which we ask you to complete and return to Kerrel Wills by email 
(kerrel.wills@kewtiger.co.uk) or post (10 Brook House Close, Rearsby, 
Leicestershire, LE7 4YG) by Friday 11th October 2018  

Pictures from Last Year 
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SUNDAYS 

 

 

It has been another busy start to the new season and thank-you to 

everyone who has made themselves available. There is no doubt that this 

trend will continue in to October and if you are looking for a game then 
please let me know; either by email to sunday@lsrur.co.uk or by text/call 

to my mobile 07896 202382. 

 

By the time you read this article, the first of the Super Sundays of the 

season will have taken place and I would like to thank everyone who 
refereed a game for their support. The next 2 Super Sundays are on 

17th November and 15th December. 

 

On a sad note, one of the 'regular' Sunday Referees, Gavin Hill, has had 
to retire from refereeing due to a long term injury and I would like to take 

this opportunity to pay tribute to Gavin for all of his support and 

commitment over the past few years. Gavin was well respected by all of 
the clubs where he refereed for his calm temperament and willingness to 

coach during the games. 

 

Looking further ahead, the Oakham School 7s will take place on Sunday 
1st March and the Society has been offered some support from the Army 

Rugby Referees Society (via one of our members David Wakefield), which 

will help to reduce the pressure on our own resources. Further details will 
follow closer to the date. 
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